
 

 

Notice of Extension – Annual Report and AGM for Financial Year 2024 

 

Centurion Public Limited Company (CPLC) hereby informs shareholders and the 
public that, due to delays in the completion of the external audit, the Company 
will not be able to publish its Annual Report or hold its Annual General 
Meeting (AGM) for the financial year ended 31st December 2024 within the 
statutory timeframe. 

The delay is a result of extended internal audit review procedures by Ernst & 
Young (EY), including technical committee reviews conducted outside the 
Maldives. 

The Capital Market Development Authority (CMDA) has approved an extension 
for the publication of the Annual Report until 30th June 2025. 

Centurion PLC remains committed to regulatory compliance and transparency 
and is working diligently to complete the process as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
  


